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Year 5 Trip to Chertsey Museum 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

In connection with our topic on the Greeks, we have arranged a trip to Chertsey Museum, for an Ancient 

Greek Day. Mr O’Brien’s class will be visiting on Tuesday 28th January and Miss Mustoe’s class on Friday 

31st January. Here the children will be taking part in various activities including making terracotta horses, 

making Greek masks and performing a Greek play. They will be supervised by teachers and teaching 

assistants. 

 

For this trip, we are asking parents to voluntary contribution the full cost of £15 to cover costs of coach, 

entrance, workshops and materials. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, then this trip will not be 

able to go ahead. 

 

Payments can be made online (you will shortly receive a text about this), cash or cheque, payable to Birch 

Hill Primary School. Please sign the form below, enclose it, with any payment, in a sealed envelope, and 

return to school, via the class box. You will also need to fill in the attached Bracknell Forest Consent and 

Medical Form. Forms and payment need to be returned to school, via the class box, by Friday 17th January at 

the latest. If you have any queries please come in and see your child’s class teacher. 

 

Your child should arrive at school as normal in full school uniform. 

 

They will also need to bring a packed lunch. To make this as authentic as possible Chertsey Museum have 

suggested some items (see over page). 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning before the end of the school day at 3.20pm. A text 

message will be sent out if there is a significant delay. 

 

No sweets are allowed so please don’t give your child any. If your child suffers from travel sickness, please 

give them suitable medication before they leave home, and send any extra in a sealed envelope with child’s 

name and instructions for taking and hand them to your child’s teacher on the morning of the trip. 

 

They will not need any extra money on the day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O’Brien and Miss Mustoe  

mailto:head@birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk


 

 

  



 

 

Dear Mr O’Brien/Miss Mustoe 

 

I have paid for this trip online. (please do not return this reply slip until payment has been made 

online) 

 

Please find enclosed £15 contribution for the Chertsey trip. 

 

Please find enclosed Medical Consent Form. 

 

 

Child’s Name ____________________________________________   Class ____________ 

 

Signed _____________________________________ 

 


